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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – T5309052017 
 
FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced a safety recall on certain 2017 and 2018 model 
year (KL) Jeep Cherokee vehicles. 
 
Some of the above vehicles may have been built with a certification label missing the 
tire and rim size and includes the Passenger Car, rather than the Multi-Purpose Vehicle 
(“MPV”), safety statement.  The omission of the rim size may lead to an incorrect tire 
and rim combination being installed on the vehicle, which may cause a vehicle crash 
without prior warning. 
 
The condition described above does not comply with Federal Motor Vehicle Safety 
Standard (FMVSS) No. 110 “Tire selection and rims and motor home/recreation vehicle 
trailer load carrying capacity information for motor vehicles with a GVWR of 4,536 
kilograms (10,000 pounds) or less.” 
 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to replace the certification label. The 
remedy label for this condition is not currently available. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established 
communication methods.  This recall is estimated to launch in 3rd Quarter of 2017.  
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
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